شكراً لتحميلك هذا الملف من موقع المناهج الإماراتية





مراجعة اختبار نهائي قراءة

موقع المناهج ← المناهج الإماراتية ← الصف الخامس ← لغة انجليزية ← الفصل الثالث ← الملف

تاريخ نشر الملف على موقع المناهج: 23-05-2023 11:01:29

التواصل الاجتماعي بحسب الصف الخامس









روابط مواد الصف الخامس على تلغرام

التربية الاسلامية اللغة العربية اللغة العربية اللغة الانجليزية الرياضيات

المزيد من الملفات بحسب الصف الخامس والمادة لغة انجليزية في الفصل الثالث					
أسئلة الامتحان النهائي الالكتروني عام	1				
أسئلة الامتحان النهائي الورقي	2				
مراجعة نهائية في القراءة والكتابة	3				
حل مراجعة امتحانية قسم الكتابي	4				
مراجعة شاملة على شاكلة الامتحان النهائي وفق الهيكل الوزاري المستوى 3.1	5				





Name:	Day:
Class:	Date:

Final Revision Term 3

Grade 5

1.Maze

Read a description about a scientist's job. For questions 1 - 10, choose the correct answer A, B or C.

Scientist

Hello everyone. I want to tell you about my job as a scientist. I usually work in
a laboratory 1 is very big and new, but sometimes I visit hospitals to show
doctors new technology. The hospitals are 2 than the laboratory but I
like them. I think being a scientist is 3 than any other job. At the moment,
I am working on something called a 'brain scan'. This is a picture of a patient's
brain, inside their head. The pictures, 4are taken with this 'brain scan'
machine, make the images 5 than the ones doctors use at the moment.
When I 6 to one doctor she 7: "I can find out quickly what is
wrong with my patients using this 8technology." My favourite part of
the job is helping people. It is an 9 feeling to know that my work helps
people 10 are sick and helps doctors to make them better.







1.	A	where	В	which	C	who
1.	A	where	D	WHICH	C	WHO

8. A	colourful	B ancien	t C	modern
------	-----------	----------	-----	--------

10. C which A who B that









Read the description about jobs. For questions 1 - 10, choose the correct answer A, B or C.

Choosing a Job

Choosing a job is not easy, (1)? My sister works as a scientist (2)					
teaches as a professor at a university. She is very (3)					
My cousin is a famous artist. That does sound exciting, (4)? She lives in					
Abu Dhabi and travels all around the world. She is very (5)					
My father wants me to be a business person, but that is a scary job. I don't think					
I am (6) enough to work in business. My mother thinks I should be a					
business person (7) I might like to be a doctor because I am (8)					
and I (9) care about people. That (10) the best job for me isn't					
it?					







- A has it
 B is it
 C does it
- 2. A as well as B also C too
- 3. A nervous B intelligent C lazy
- 4. A hasn't it B isn't it C doesn't it
- 5. A calm B worried C creative
- A brave B cheerful C generous
- 7. A as well as B both C too
- 8. A kind B strong C exotic
- 9. A also B too C as well as
- 10. A are B is C am





. There	mountains in are usually a lot
ants (1)	
always	s. Some mountains
On top	of very high
	ually snow all year
	mountains
	he world. But
	you know there are
s at the	e bottom of the sea?
nost riv	
	from mountains,
	is mountain in the
nt Evere	est A
	ants (1) always On top re is us ies of t is at the nost riv famount Evere

Property and and the		
Example	is	are
1 down	on	out
2 finding	find	found
3 did	have	does
4 has	are	comes
5 but	because	and











2. Reading

1. Read the text and answer the questions. For each question, match the paragraphs (A - C) to the correct number (1 - 7). You can use each letter more than once. There is one EXAMPLE

Experiments A Experiment One In our science lesson this week we did three experiments. In the first experiment we had a bowl of water. We put an egg in it and it went to the bottom of the bowl. Then we put some salt in the water. The egg went to the top! It was really easy to do, so the teacher didn't have to help us. When we got home, we taught our brothers and sisters how to do it. B Experiment Two In the next experiment we wanted to see how strong eggs are. We put some eggs in some sand. The teacher helped us because we had to be very careful. Then we put some books on top of the eggs. I was worried. I thought the eggs might break but they didn't! It was amazing. After the experiment we wrote some instructions for it at home. C Experiment Three In the last experiment we didn't need eggs, only sugar and water. We put cold water and sugar in a glass. Then the teacher gave us a glass of hot water with sugar. The sugar in the hot water disappeared more quickly than the sugar in the cold water. I knew why this happened because my brother did it last year. For our homework next week, we have to prepare a talk about it to the class.









Choose the best paragraph for each question.

Example: Which experiment didn't use eggs? C

- 1. Which experiment didn't use water? _____
- 2. Which experiment used only one egg?
- 3. Which experiment did they write about for homework? _____
- 4. Which experiment didn't the teacher help them with?
- 5. Which experiment needed different types of water? _____
- 6. Which experiment did they teach to their family?
- 7. Which experiment are they going to do a presentation about? _____







2. Read the text and answer the questions. For each question (1 - 7), choose the correct answer A, B or C. There is one EXAMPLE

Marie Curie

I think Marie Curie was an important scientist. She didn't invent anything, but the discoveries that she made and wrote about have changed the world. Her parents were teachers. They both helped Maria with her studies, but it was her father who was especially good at Maths and Physics. He let Marie use his microscope to look at microscopic beings. This made her very interested in science too. When she went to University, she met a man who was also studying Chemistry. His name was Pierre. After university they got married and spent most of their time in their laboratory. Marie was very interested in medicine and wanted to make new medicines that would help treat diseases. Her sister, mother and father died when she was still young. This made her want to find better medicines. After lots of hard work she discovered two new chemicals which doctors were able to use as medicines. The chemicals she worked with were very dangerous. She kept working even though these chemicals made her very sick.

EXA	١M	PL	.Ε.
------------	----	----	-----

Marie Curie was an important _____.

A. engineer

B. scientist

C. writer









1.	Marie	Curie	is i	important be	ecause	she	
----	-------	-------	------	--------------	--------	-----	--

A. invented something	B. discovered something	C. wrote something				
2. Marie's father was go	od at					
A. all types of science	B. one type of science	C. Maths but not science				
3. Marie liked looking at	: .					
A. very small things	B. very big things	C. things in space				
4. At university Marie st	udied					
A. Physics	B. Maths	C. Chemistry				
5. Marie and Pierre were usually						
A. working inside	B. working outdoors	C. working in an office.				
6. She helped to						
A. make sick people well						
B. invent some new illne	sses					
C. make special equipme	ent					
7. Marie was very working with these chemicals.						
A. grumpy	B. rude	C. brave				







3. Read and then answer the questions.

Ricky likes to travel and visit many places. He visited England and he saw many crowded places. England is more crowded than Dubai. He visited china and he liked the Chinese food. China population is bigger than UAE's population. Then he travelled to Africa, he saw many places that study animals actions. He liked Africa because he can learn about animals' species and habitat. UAE doesn't have a jungle but it has some famous animals like the camel. Jane Goodall is a famous scientist who liked to study chimpanzees' actions in Africa. I was inspired by Jane Goodall work, I want to work with animals in the future especially the birds.

1-Is England crowded mo	ore than Dubai?	
AImpossible	B. Yes, it is	C. No, it isn't
2- Is china population gro	owing ?	
A. Can't	B. No , it isn't	C. Yes, it is
3-Which place did Ricky l	ike?	
A. England	B. Africa	C. Dubai
4-Who was he inspired b	y ?	
A.Jane goodall	B.Messi	C. Johny
5-What does he want to	be in the future? He wants	
Δ Only cats	B animals in the movies	C study animals









4. Read the text and decide if the sentences are True or False.

Hello my name is Saeed. I live in a big eco house with my family. It has big windows. It has solar panels on the roof. Solar panels are made of many solar cells, which are made of silicon. The panels should be connected. As the sun releases sunlight, the panels can use it to generate electricity. I feel that solar panel is the most important scientific invention because it can protect our environment. I love it because we use little electricity in our house. It is safe and healthy because it reduces the carbon footprints. My parents are satisfied because they can save a lot of money.

	<u>-</u>	-
1. Saeed's house has solar power next to the door.	Т	F
2. The panels can be used to produce electricity.	Т	F
3. Using sun energy can reduce the CO2.	Т	F

EXAMPLE: Saeed doesn't live in a big villa.

4. People will spend much money to use the solar power. Т F

5. Solar power energy is eco-friendly. Т F



